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Construction will take place at the front entrance of Building B at Newnham Campus. During

this time, the entrance will be closed but students and employees can use other entrances to

enter the campus. 

Construction is expected to take place between 7 a.m. to 5 p.m. on weekdays starting from

Monday, April 4, to Monday, May 2. 
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